
HSA Update

Wine Tasting Tickets Now On Sale
Tickets are now on sale for the 19th Annual Wine Tasting and Silent Auction being held
on Saturday, November 9th from 6-9pm! Use this link to purchase tickets. Taste over 20
different wines, delicious food catered by Captain James Landing, and live music by
Dave Reed. There will be a silent auction, the ever-popular Wine & Liquor Wheel* &
Orange Crush bar (for purchase). The wines you try will be available to purchase at a
discounted rate, just in time for Thanksgiving Dinner! This is 21+ event.
Volunteers and donations are needed to assist with the Wine Tasting on Saturday,
November 9th. Sign ups are available on Track it Forward. *Beer, Wine, Liquor and
Lottery Scratch off donations are currently being accepted for the Liquor Wheel/Wine
pull. You will receive 1 service hour for every $20 bottle or 2 $10 bottles, 2 - 6 packs of
beer, or $20 in scratch offs, max 2 service hours. Please have an adult bring the
donations to the office.

Lib's Grill Spirit Night: Today, October 8th
Come out and enjoy dinner with family and St. Stephen friends while raising funds for
our school! Join us at Lib's Grill in Perry Hall today, Tuesday, October 8, 2024, between
4:00 and 10:00 PM. Lib’s Grill will donate a portion of TOTAL SALES to St. Stephen.
The more support we have, the higher the donation percentage. Lib’s Grill is a
neighborhood grill & raw bar offering an assortment of fresh seafood, steaks, craft beers,
boutique wines, and unique cocktails. Reservations recommended. ***See the attached
flyer for more information.

Chick-fil-A Spirit Night: October 17th
We will have a Chick-fil-A spirit night at the Perry Hall location on Thursday, October
17th. Take a night off cooking and help St. Stephen School!

Father’s Club Update
Please note our upcoming events, we look forward to seeing everyone.

https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/ststephenschool/19thwine?token=1693707163

